
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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March 2023

ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
THURSDAY 2ND MARCH – WORLD BOOK DAY

We will be having a dress up as your favourite book character day. We will also be asking you to bring 
in your favourite stories from home and having lots of secret readers in to read to the children. If you 

are interested please let a member of staff know.

FRIDAY 10TH MARCH – COMPANY TRAINING DAY
NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED ON THIS DAY

THURSDAY 16TH MARCH – MOTHERS DAY AFTERNOON TEA
Mummy’s and Grandma’s are welcome to join us at nursery from 3:00 to have a small mothers day 

afternoon tea party. Book in with a staff member if wanting to attend.

FRIDAY 17TH MARCH – RED NOSE DAY
We will be having a red crazy dress up day for charity. Small donations are greatly appreciated.

MONDAY 3RD – FRIDAY 14TH APRIL – EASTER HALF TERM

LAMBS 
This topic the little lambs have been focusing on the story. 
“The Very Hungry Caterpillar”. This came from the children 
showing preference for different kinds of foods and trying 
new things. We took part in a large paint sensory floor 
painting activity where the children made marks using their 
hands and feet to represent a caterpillar. We have also been 
on butterfly hunts outdoors and explored the life cycle of the 
caterpillar. The children have been learning numbers through 
baking and counting and measuring the different ingredients 
which resulted in us making an amazing giant caterpillar 
biscuit for the children to taste.

FARMERS
The farmers have loved learning all about chinese new year 
this topic. We took part in a giant stir fry activity where the 
children explored lots of noodles and chopping a variety of 
different vegetables. We learnt to use chopsticks and also 
enjoyed tasting some noodles for our meals. Children were 
also taught how to write chinese numbers and sign some key 
words. The children have also been focusing on different ways 
and tools to mark make. We have been learning how to write 
our names and copy some numbers. We decorated our 
outdoor area with different coloured chalks which then led onto 
us making our own hop scotch game.


